We've had recent
experience with riders
using PINK Quik Tix.
These are old Quik S D FOR PARATR
Tix, from before the
2004 fare increase.
We'd like to get this old fare media out of
circulation, and will exchange the old tickets for
current ones on a one-to-one basis. If you have

passengers boarding using PINK Quik Tix:

Thank you for your cooperation on this.

Ann Gullickson, Transit Service Manager
1/25/2008




